Village Hall News



WiFi in the village hall – new password

Sandhurst Village Hall has changed broadband provider. If you have previously used the wifi in the village hall, you will need to change your settings to the new username and password. Details are on the noticeboard in the hall.



Funding for new ceiling and lighting – voting online – Aviva Community Fund

We have submitted an application to the Aviva Community Fund to enable us to replace the ceiling and lighting in the hall.

In order to get the funding, we need the maximum number of votes – everyone gets 10 votes – please vote online at this website address:

https://community-

fund.aviva.co.uk/voting/project/view/17-1873



New Club at Village Hall – circuit training

Circuit Training has come to Sandhurst On most Wednesday nights Cam Hunter runs a new circuit training class from 6.00-7.00pm in the Hall. Suitable for all ages and levels. For more information, see his facebook page "Sandhurst Circuit Training" or phone Cam on 07842285163. He also offers 1-1 Personal Fitness Training.

Sandhurst Village Hall Committee Members

Philippa Dancey - Hon. Chairman Graeme Hunter - Hon. Secretary Shan Powell - Hon. Treasurer Teresa Lerry - Booking Secretary James Jenson - Committee Member Lisa Ellison - Committee Member Shirley Long - Committee Member Diana Cronk - Committee Member Jim Brown - PCC Rep

Sandhurst Village Hall

Newsletter

November 2017



Please read this newsletter to find out about the events going on in your local village hall.

You will see we have loads of wonderful events – everyone welcome

Events from March – October:



Sandhurst Village Hall AGM – Wednesday 12th April

Another successful AGM with new committee members joining us – welcome to Teresa Lerry and Diana Cronk – thank you both so much for all your help and support so far – it has been brilliant!



Curry and Quiz Night - Saturday 20th May

What a great night! Loads of teams, fabulous quiz questions – Sarah Watson, amazing quiz master – Phil Dancey, a delicious curry made by Lisa and Marcus and a very knowledgeable winning team who took the trophy. They will have to fight to keep it at the next curry and quiz night in early 2018!



Rain or Shine on the Green – Twelfth Night – Friday 2nd June

Rain or Shine get better and better! Sadly the weather doesn't necessarily follow this path – Despite the positive forecast, the rain was biblical! Well done to all those that persevered – actors and spectators alike!



Ukeholics – Band and Ale night - Saturday 15th July

Ukeholics and Ale – always a winning combo! All who attended had a great old night – drinking and dancing. Well done Sarah for organising.



Sandhurst Summer Fete – Monday 28th August

At last!!! The sun shone and it was hot, hot, hot! A fabulous day with so many people coming and supporting. Great to have the Fun Dog Show back on the programme – huge thanks to Simon the Vet, our judge. Jay Wynn the singing robot was a great hit with the little ones and we raised over £1300 – wonderful!



Harvest Supper – Saturday 30th September

Our best yet I think! 75 people enjoyed a delicious meal of pate, chicken casserole, squash gratin & potato and crumble – and all for £12! Our wonderful waitresses Hannah and Mel deserve special mention as do all our committee who worked miracles with the food and drink

Forthcoming events



Christmas Fayre – Friday 24th November – from 6pm

Always a wonderful evening. This year the Church are in charge. Lots of fabulous festive things to eat, drink and buy and of course, hopefully Father Christmas will drop by!



Rain or Shine – Dracula – Thursday 14th December – 7pm for 7.30pm start

Tickets: £10 per adult, £6 per child Tel: Philippa to book tickets on 739031 This is going to be hilarious – get the date in your diary for a pre-Christmas delight!



Curry & Quiz Night – Saturday 24th February – 7pm

The follow up to our hugely successful curry and quiz night in May. Tickets £5

Contact: Philippa on 739031 for tickets



Barn Dance – Saturday 23rd June – 7.30pm

We haven't had a village-run barn dance since the Diamond Jubilee Celebrations in 2012. More details will follow in the new year. The event will be a fund raiser for the Church and also for a charity chosen by the Lyon's whose barn we will be using. This is always an absolute joyous occasion so keep the date free!



Flower Festival – Thursday 28th June – Sunday 1st July

The Church are organising a wonderful flower festival with generous support from the Churchdown Flower Club.

More details to follow nearer the time.

We look forward to seeing you at any or all of the above events.